
Rural schools struggle enough without diverting tax dollars to unreliable charter schools. If people want a different
education for their child, they can subsidize that education themselves--as they have done for decades prior. Public
money should be spent on services that serve the WHOLE community, which is what public schools, especially in rural
areas, do!

DO NOT PASS SB2241. Keep public dollars in public education.


